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[print page 1 on a color printer & page 2 on black laser printer]
Confidential Documentation of Intent

The Harriet Lane Johnston Society of St. Albans School

Harriet Lane Johnston’s $300,000 bequest in 1903 will forever remain St. Albans’ financial cornerstone. A niece of President James Buchanan, Mrs. Johnston made the gift in memory of her two sons who died at the ages of twelve and fourteen during the 1880s. Her will established a scholarship endowment for choirboys and provided funds to erect the Lane-Johnston Building. The Harriet Lane Johnston Society recognizes all who follow Mrs. Johnston’s founding initiative by including the School in their estate plans. Gifts may be in the form of a bequest in a will, a charitable trust or other life-income arrangement that names the School as an ultimate beneficiary.
I/We have made provisions for the following planned gift/s to St. Albans School:


(  )  Bequest in a Will/Revocable Trust
(  )
Individual Retirement Account


(  )  Charitable Trust or Gift Annuity
(  )
Life Insurance


(  )  Pooled Income Fund
(  )
Other provisions: __________________


Please use my/our gift for:


(  )  The School’s Greatest Need
(  )
Scholarship Endowment


(  )  Faculty Support
(  )
Other: ___________________________


The approximate current value of my/our gift is $ _________________ (optional)
The School will preserve the confidentiality of all information entered above, unless the donor/s grant/s permission to share details in materials promoting membership in the Society.

(  )
The School may list me/us in the Harriet Lane Johnston Society roster.

(  ) 
Please send me a photocopy of this signed intent form for my records.

By signing this letter of intent, I/we reaffirm my/our commitment to St. Albans School, and recognize the School as a fitting and capable steward of my/our legacy. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Signature(s) & Date Signed
Date(s) of Birth

Please return this form in confidence to:

	The Development & Alumni Relations Office
	Bobby Cpin

	Mount Saint Alban
	Planned Giving Officer & Director, Reunion Giving

	St. Albans School
	(202) 537-5682 or bcpin@cathedral.org

	Washington, DC  20016
	


